
 

 

Your Business Loading and Access 
requirements on Albany Street 

 

Dear Business Owner, 

At Camden we’re developing proposals for cycling, walking, road safety and improvements 
plus exploring areas for new plants and trees on Albany Street.  

The project aims to introduce safer cycle infrastructure on Albany 
Street, which could include cycle tracks that physically separate 
cyclists from traffic. Junctions at Robert Street and Gloucester Gate 
would also be key focus areas for safety improvements for both 
cyclists and pedestrians. We would also like to improve crossings for 
pedestrians throughout the street and to introduce more plants and 
trees.  

The full extent of the Albany Street project area is shown below. 

Before we develop our proposals, we 
want to understand how you load and 
service your business so that we can 
better design a project that supports the 
needs of local businesses.  

We would like to invite you to fill out a 
short survey using the link or QR code 
below: 

Camden.gov.uk/consultation 
If you’d prefer to receive 
a paper a copy or this 
information in another 
language or larger size, 
get in touch with us on 
020 7974 4444 or email 

safetravel@camden.gov.uk.  

We will use feedback gathered from this 
survey to create our designs and will then 
consult on any changes at which point 
you and other stakeholders, will have an 
opportunity to provide further feedback.  

We look forward to hearing from you.   

Camden.gov.uk/consultation 
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